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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper
2nd October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

WIBSEY PRIMARY HARVEST APPEAL – FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER 2017
Our Harvest Assembly will take place this Friday. Once again we are grateful to our neighbours at Wibsey Methodist Church for allowing us to use their hall, and we are coordinating our collection with them.
We are continuing to work closely with the Foodbank at Wyke this year. Volunteers have been into assembly today to talk about the work of the charity (see www.trusselltrust.org for further information).
Reception and Nursery children will have their own celebrations in the Foundation Unit on that day. We really need donations of the following:-
Desperately Needed

Tins of rice pudding
Tins of custard
Jars of jam
Tinned fruit (small sizes are better than large)
Sponge puddings
​Toilet rolls
Washing powder/tablets/liquid
 

Also Needed

Soup
Rice
Pasta sauce
Tinned vegetables
Tinned fruit
Tea 
Coffee
Sugar
Biscuits
Snacks

As daft as it sounds the foodbank have a real shortage of carrier bags. Any you can send in will be gratefully received.
Donations will be displayed in the Church over the weekend for the congregation to see during their harvest celebrations on the Sunday. All donations will then be taken to Wyke Food Bank.  

We can make a huge difference if each child can bring in one or two items and bags.

Thank you once again for your support.
Yours sincerely

Nigel M Cooper

Headteacher

